
 

 

LORRAINE STREET ROAD CLOSURE 
VIRGIL STAMPEDE 

 

 

WHERE: In preparation for the Virgil Stampede, Lorraine Street, from 
just past the Post Office entrance to the streets dead end, will be 
accessible to pedestrian and local vehicular traffic only. On-street 
parking will not be allowed during this period. 

WHEN: Friday, May 17, at 8:00 a.m. to Tuesday, May 21, at 5:00 p.m. 

COMMUNICATION: The Town will advise of this closure through its 

website and social media channels, and on-street signage will be 

added to the area to help guide compliance. 

CONTACT: Any inquiries concerning this road closure may be directed 

to Casey Sharpe, Supervisor of Roads, at 905-468-3266.  
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